-----Original Message-----
From: Dave Ward 
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 9:18 AM
To: AFAC
Subject: AFAC Rescheduled
 

FYI, the AFAC teleconference is now scheduled for the afternoon of April 20.  I have placed it on the F&W calendar.
 

-Dave
 

Dave Ward
Anadromous Fish Management Coordinator
Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority
503-274-7285
dave.ward@cbfwa.org
 



From: Dave Ward 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 2:41 PM
To: 'Alan Byrne'; 'Brad Houslet'; 'Dave Statler'; 'Doug Taki'; 'Gary James'; 'Keith Kutchins'; 'Lynn Hatcher'; 'Patrick Luke'; 'Phil Roger'; 'Ron Rhew'; 'Teresa Scott'; 'Tom Rien'; 'Tom Scribner'
Subject: Re-Schedule AFAC Teleconference
Greetings:
 

Likely attendance on tomorrow's (Wednesday) AFAC call has dipped below critical mass.  Is it possible to re-schedule to either April 17th or April 20th?  I'd like to get it in before the MAG meeting on the 21st.
 

Please let me know either way ASAP.
 

Thanks.
 

-Dave  
 

Dave Ward
Anadromous Fish Management Coordinator
Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority
503-274-7285
dave.ward@cbfwa.org
 
